
Project Update: March 2018 
 
The first fieldwork (questionnaire survey/ interview of a range of people) has just been 
completed. We are yet to manage the data and analyse them, but my first impression 
is that most of the people (local farmers, herders, staffs of community forest user 
groups, students and even the personnel of district forest offices) do not know 'four-
horned antelope'. 
 

 
 

 
 


